
As we welcome the 
new year we hope that 
everyone enjoyed the 
holidays and are ready 
to move forward with 
remote learning.   

Students are expected 
to attend classes regu-
larly.  Regular attend-
ance supports student 
success.  Students are 
expected to engage in 
class activities either 
through use of their 
camera, microphone 
and or chat box. 

During the remote 
learning period both 
cohorts will attend all 
synchronous learning 
sessions.  There will be 
no divide for cohort A 
and  cohort B. There-

fore there will be no 
asynchronous period 
for students to sign 
in for attendance 
purposes.  Students 
will meet with their 
teacher as sched-
uled each day.  

Attendance is taken 
by the teacher twice 
a day for students 
who are learning 
synchronously both 
at 8:45am  and at 
2:00pm.  Calls will 
go out to parents/
guardians to notify 
them about their 
child’s attendance in 
the morning and af-
ternoon periods. 

Parents/guardians 
and students will be 

informed during the 
week of January 4 to 
January 8 of their mid 
term mark.   

Teachers are ex-
pected to provide reg-
ular communication to 
students and parents/
guardians.  Teachers 
will share a “mark to 
date” at the midpoint 
of the course for quad 
2 to ensure that stu-
dents and families 
receive accurate infor-
mation about a stu-
dent’s progress and a 
focus on improvement 
prior to the end of the 
course.  The teachers 
will share student pro-
gress with students 
and families electroni-
cally. 

January 2021  
Happy New Year! 

School Contacts 

  
 

 
     

Special points of interest: 

 The safety of students and staff is para-
mount.  The school has put in place all 
required protocols to ensure the safety of 
all.   

 Students are required to wear non-medical 
face masks indoors on school property to 
reduce the spread of their own respiratory 
droplets to protect others. 

 School Council Meeting for December will 
be held virtually on Thursday December 
17, 2020 at 6:00 pm. 

Diploma Pick Up for 2020 Gads Details on the CTS website 

School Holidays Begins December 21, 2020 

Mid Term Marks January 5 -January 8, 2021 

Return to in person classes January 25, 2021 

Quad 2 Ends February 4, 2021 

Quad 3 begins February 8, 2021 

Happy New Year!  Classes resume January 4, 2021 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
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Quad 2 

December Edition 

STUDENT’S 
LAST NAME 

P / VP EXTENSION COUNSELLOR EXTENTION 

A  to F Teenat Khan 20011 Peter McDonagh 20043 

G to M and O Albert Cho 20012 Eleonora Ferrari 20042 

N and P  to Z Michelle Robinson 20013 Mike Cormier 20046 

 Lisa Edwards 20010 OA, Adelino Pereira 20001 


